Carey deGorter

From: Colleen Angove Kobayashi

Sent: April 18, 2011 4:41 PM

To: Carey deGorter

Cc: Peter Silveira

Subject: Incomnplete Sidewalk on Edgehill Drive

To: Mayor Jeff Lehman

On behalf of the student community at the Good Shepherd School, we respectfully request an opportunity lo make a
presenialion to City Council regarding the lack of a continuous sidewalk on Edgehill Drive between Miller Drive and
Ferndale Drive. Our students have writien letters to Mr. Silveira explaining the adverse affects this incomplete
sidewalk is having on them and their families. We ask that you consider Mr. Silveira's motion to aflow us to present
our students' concerns at an upcoming City council meeting.

Thank you for your attention to this matter,
Sincerely,

Colieen Kobayashi
The Good Shepherd School



